
 

  
 
 

You should: 
 

• maintain a 2 metre ‘social’ distance from others whilst moving around school 

• use the one-way system by following the markings in corridors and on landings 

• keep away from ‘out of bounds areas’ 

• wait outside before school and do not access the buildings until 8.40am 

• queue only in the designated places maintaining social distancing at all times 

• follow the altered routines when arriving or departing school  

• wash your hands on entering and leaving the school buildings and where possible upon entering 
and leaving any classroom. Dry your hands using disposable paper towels. 

• ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ when sneezing or coughing: 

o use tissues to capture the cough/sneeze OR if you do not have a tissue, your sleeve 

o place tissue in the bin & wash your hands 

o avoid touching your mouth, nose and eyes with your hands 

• tell an adult if you are experiencing symptoms of coronavirus and follow their instructions 

• NOT share any equipment or other items including drinking bottles, pens and pencils, or a personal 
product such as a lip balm 

• stay in the designated area for your group during break times. There will be teacher supervision in 
these areas– if you need to go elsewhere, you MUST get permission from an adult first  

• use the toilets during break times – maintaining social distancing rules and following the ‘one in, one 
out’ principle. There should be no more than 3 people using the toilets at any one time. You will be 
told the toilet area to use and you should only use this area  

• follow new procedures in the event of a fire evacuation and go to the Fire Assembly point ensuring 2 
metres social distancing is followed 

• NOT play sport or ball games on the school site  

• bring your mobile devices into school and use these throughout the school day to reduce the need 
to touch surfaces such as books and paper 

• ensure that your device is fully charged as we cannot allow the charging of devices on school site. 
You can bring a battery charger to maintain the power of your device.  You should not share your 
mobile device 

• bring to school all the food and drink you need throughout the day.  Your food and drink cannot be 
shared with your friends 

• carry all your equipment with you at all times 

• wear their school uniform on the days they are in school. Year 10 students can wear their summer 
uniform and do not need to bring a blazer 

 

In addition, Year 12 students should: 
 

• remain on site for all your lessons. You will have a dedicated area to use for study in between any 
lessons 

• only leave the school site to work from home, ensuring that you sign out from the school site   
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